Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery
Baldwin Webb Avenue, Donnington
Telford

TF2 8EP

Telephone 01952 386640

email: a2041@telford.gov.uk

Headteacher — Mrs C Boddy

learning, caring, preparing

Dear Parents

Towards the end of the summer term we would usually be sending home school reports and celebrating
everything the children have achieved this year. As things are a little different this year we have arranged
the following -

Year 2

The year 2 teachers would really like to see their children and wish them all the best for the future. We
would love you to visit (socially distanced) to collect your report, school books and anything else in school
which belongs to you. We have arranged a day for each class when the teacher will be available. Please

come anytime between 9:30 and 2:30 to the main entrance to collect your things. Class 1 will be on
Tuesday 7™ July and Class 2 on Friday 10™ July.

Year 1 and Reception

We have prepared a summer holiday activity pack for each child to help prepare them for their new class in
September. These packs are in school and can be collected from the main office (socially distanced). Packs
can be collected from Monday 6™ July until Friday10th July from 9:30 to 2:30. Your child’s school report
will also be in the pack.

Nursery (starting our school in September)

We have prepared a summer holiday activity pack for each child to help get ready for starting school in
September. These packs are in school and can be collected from the main office (socially distanced). Packs
can be collected from Monday 6t July until Friday10th July from 9:30 to 2:30.

Please can all parents return any school or nursery reading books before the end of term. Books can be
dropped off at the main school office.
Following our most recent guidance, any returned books will be stored for 72 hours before being handled
by school staff.

At the moment we are assuming that all children will be attending full-time in September. If this changes we
will let you know by email and on the website. It is really important that we have the correct contact
details (phone number and email address) so that we can confirm arrangements for the start of term
towards the end of August. We will keep the website up to date with any information or changes.

If you have any questions or queries please contact the school office (donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk or
386640)

Yours sincerely
Mrs C Boddy
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